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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – George O, Year 1- Bobby T, Year 2- Ella I, Year 3- Fabian H, 
Year 4- Keane P, Year 5 – Leon M, Year 6- Jason B 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Scarlet H, Year 1- Theo W, Year 2- Philip M, Year 3- Alex W, 

Year 4- Jack B, Year 5 – Macie T, Year 6 – Emily L 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – James S (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  
13th July at 9.00am.  

Non-Uniform Day 
Thank you for your donations of chocolate for the summer fair. 

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday, 13th July for a tombola at the Summer fair. The children 
can come in non-uniform for a donation of any bottle and if they do not wish to take part, they can 

come to school in their usual uniform.  

Summer Fair 
The summer fair is Wednesday, 18th July 3.15-5.30pm.  We have the large inflatable slide 

(weather permitting), BBQ, ice creams and lots of stalls.  Please come along and support us. 

An Introduction to Early Maths & English Workshop 
Mrs Chadwick is running a workshop for Parents of children in Reception and new parents of children 

starting in September.  The sessions are either 1.00-2.00pm or 2.15-3.15pm and you will be able to see 
how we teach early Maths & English.  Hope you can join us. 

Nursery Graduation 
Parents/carers of children who are moving on to Reception in September are invited to attend a 

graduation ceremony on Wednesday, 11th July at 10.45am. 

Other morning nursery children, not graduating, should attend the afternoon session 
12.15-3.15pm on Wednesday, 11th July. 

.Outstanding Dinner Money 
Please ensure all outstanding dinner money is cleared before the 20th July.   

Y6 Leavers Lunch 
The kitchen staff are preparing a special lunch chosen by the Year 6’s on Monday, 16th July. The cost 

is £2.20 for children not eligible to FSM, which can be paid at the office. 

End of Year Presentation Assembly 
Our end of term assembly is on Wednesday, 18th July at 9am, all parents/guardians are welcome to 

join us. 

Reading Books 
Can you please return all reading books you have at home by next Wednesday, 11th July? After this we 
will not be sending reading books home but still encourage your child to read their own books at home. 

Y5 Ukulele Concert 

The children would like to invite their parents/carers/grandparents to a short concert on Friday, 13th July 

at 2.30pm. 

 

 
 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Justice’ 
Proverbs 20:20 

Don’t take it upon yourself to repay a wrong. Trust the Lord and he will make it right. 



 
   
 
 
    
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
11.7.18 Nursery Graduation 10.45am 

12.7.18 Year 6 Performance & Sleepover 6.00-7.30pm 

13.7.18 Non-Uniform 
Final payment for London 

Donation of a Bottle for the Tombola 

17.7.18 Y6 Gullivers World Please return your permission slip & 
payment 

18.7.18 End of Term Assembly 
Summer Fair 

9.00am 
3.30pm 

20.7.18 Leavers Service in Church 
Teddy Bear Picnic Lunch (don’t forget your Teddy) 
Closure for Summer 

11.00am 
£2.20 if not eligible to FSM 
2.15pm 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y3/4/5/6 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/ Mini Tennis Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club,  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Y2/3 Rounders Club  

Friday – Homework 
 

 

Water 
We can’t stress enough how important it is for the children to have a water bottle in 

school during this hot weather to keep hydrated. 
All Saints’ water bottles are available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports 

cap can be used.  

Sun Cream 
 

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s name clearly written on 
the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children will need to be able to apply their own cream 
under the supervision of an adult in school, as staff are no longer able to apply sun cream.  There are sun 
creams available now that last all day, which you could apply in the morning before they come to school. 

SUN HATS are also available from the school office priced £4.00. 
 

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 77%, Week 2 – 85.3%, Week 3 – 90.9%, Week 4 – 90%, 
 

The winning class is Year 1 with 90% of children making The Magic 97 
 

Lunchtime Award  
Abigail B, Rec 
Dylan C, Rec 

Leah K, Y5 

Ice Cream 

Every Tuesday, starting on 3rd July 2018, the kitchen will be 
serving ice cream wafers and those bringing sandwiches from 

home can buy one for 50p. 

Class Photos 
Please return any orders by 3.15pm Monday, 9th July so we can send them off and your 

photos will back by the end of term. The photos are displayed in the main entrance. 

Frozen Friday 
We are selling ice pops & lollies on the front yard after school from 3.15pm on Friday,  

6th and 13th July.   


